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We are DONE with the City, County and State trying to circumvent the residents of 

Oregon with new taxes to cover the consistent mismanagement of funds in Oregon.  

All new taxes need to go before the voters. If you can't sell it to the residents, it isn't a 

worthwhile tax.  

Period. End of story.  


